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To the Honorable Commissioners of the PUC:

| could waste a lot of words and take up your valuable time, but | will be very brief.

The nation and SD needs more projects like the Keystone Pipe Line. We need to become self -sufficient in our energy
needs. The need to move away from foreign energy, has never been greater or more evident. With the terrorists and
other problems in the middle east, it won’t be long before we will have no idea who we will be dealing with, for our oil
needs.

The pipeline going thru SD will provide lots of construction jobs, put ready cash into the coffers of local counties and
communities and provide millions of dollars a year in property taxes to counties.

| ask that you proceed in allowing the proper permitting process to take place for the Keystone Pipe Line to be built, as
soon as possible.

Thanks for your consideration.

Ken Davis

Former Pennington County Commissioner

Rapid City SD 57702






